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Marilyn Stephens:

What an amazing adventure! 

Six friends from rural Nebraska decide to explore NYC 
with Women of the Midwest through Executive Travel. 
From the start, this trip was such a great experience. It 
was so fun getting to know our fellow adventurers from the 
Midwest and a few coming from farther places in the U.S. 

We visited many of the “must-see” places in New York 
City: 9/11 Memorial & Museum, Statue of Liberty, Top of 
the Rock (Rockefeller Center) at night, the brand-new 
Vanderbilt Ascent, and of course the famous Rockettes at 
Radio City Music Hall, just to name a few. 

Our group decided to enjoy the “Tina” Broadway Show, 
which was just fabulous, and others took in many other 
shows.We never heard anything negative about any of 
the productions, and it sounded like all shows attended 
were amazing! Our group decided to watch the Nebraska 
football game that Saturday at Mustang Harry’s NYC. We 
didn’t win (DANG!), but it was a really fun experience!
 
Our tour ambassador, Barb, was the best. She is so 
knowledgeable, talented, helpful, and kind. She added a 
personal, hands-on touch that made our trip even more 
amazing. Our wonderful hotel was half a block from Times 
Square and a very short walk to the Broadway Shows. 
Transportation was totally convenient, by bus for group or 
nearby subway stop for those venturing out on their own 
or in smaller groups. Barb was so available to participate 
in our adventures or help plan any that she couldn’t 
personally accompany. (She couldn’t clone herself to go 
2 or 3 directions at once, although it seemed she would  
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have if she could.) Our little group of 6 came home after 
a fantastic time, a bit tired but feeling like we had just 
had the best adventure! We all agree ...we HIGHLY 
recommend!

Gratefully, Marilyn

Sonja Dunlap:

What I liked about traveling with Women of the Midwest:

In early November, I went on a trip to NYC with Women 
of the Midwest. It was fabulous; they took care of booking 
the flight, transportation to and from the airport, breakfast 
every day, and a beautiful hotel on Times Square. 

There were planned group events, but the schedule 
also allowed free time to explore independently. Our 
ambassador worked very hard to keep track of everyone 
and make sure everyone was included in something. 

But the best part was having a small group! We had a 
group of 21, including our ambassador. With a small 
group, you get acquainted, know everyone’s name, and 
by the end of 5 days, it was like we were on a trip having 
fun with 21 of our best friends. 

I’m sure some friendships were made that will carry on. I 
can’t wait to take another trip with Women of the Midwest!

Sincerely, Sonja

Barb & Sonja Marilyn


